
 

 

14 February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of STEM week 2025, we would like to invite you to join your child in class on Friday 7 th  
March to take part in an exciting Science session. The session will take place from 2:00-3:00pm 
in your child’s classroom. If you have more than 1 child in school, you can spend half the time in 
one classroom and then swap to the other classroom. 
 
If you wish to attend, please book your place on ParentPay. On the day, please arrive at reception 
no earlier than 1:50pm and your child’s teacher will send them to the reception area to collect you.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school email. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Arksey 
 
Year 3 Class Teacher 

Science Subject Leader     

 


